
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 15, 2022 

 

 

 

Robert J. Williams, Jr., Council Administrator 

Prince George’s County Council 

Wayne K. Curry Administration Building 

1301 McCormick Drive 

Largo, Maryland  20774 

 

Dear Mr. Williams: 

 

After appropriate consideration, it is my pleasure to notify you that the County Council has 

decided to appoint Turkessa M. Green as the County Auditor effective March 1, 2022.  Pursuant 

to Charter Section 313, Ms. Green shall serve a term of five (5) years with the possibility of 

appointment renewal for additional five (5) year terms.  Ms. Green is commended for her service 

over the years as Deputy County Auditor and we look forward to her continued success in her 

new appointed position. 

 

       

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

      Calvin S. Hawkins, II 

      Chair 

 

 

cc: Council Members 

 Turkessa M. Green 

 Lisa Chinn, Special Assistant to the Council Administrator 

 Shawn Stokes, Director, Office of Human Resources Management 


